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Year 11-13 Volleyball 2025 & Term 4 Preparation 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

We will be opening registrations for the Term 1 Senior Volleyball 2025 season so that the 
teams can train in Term 4 in preparation for the Term 1 competition. All students who 
register, will train together in Term 4 with the teams set to be selected at the end of this 
training period. Students will either be selected in the Super League team or the NHSS 
League team (Teams 2 & 3). Please note that only the Term 4 training information is 
available. Once the teams have been selected, the teams will have different training slots in 
Term 1 2025. Although it is the Senior league, we will allow juniors to trial for the teams if 
there is space available.  

Games (Term 1 
2025) 

Boys Super league - Wednesday afternoon  

Girls Super league - Wednesday afternoon         

Boys NHSS league – Wednesday afternoon 

Girls NHSS league – Thursday afternoon 

Trainings – 
Term 4 
Schedule ONLY 

Boys:  
- Monday 5:00-7:00pm 
- Thursday 3:30-5:00pm. 

Girls: 

- Tuesdays, 5:00pm – 7:00pm 
- Thursday, 5:00pm – 7:00pm 

 
All trainings will begin in Week 2, from Monday 21st October.  

Gear Required: Sports shoes, College Sports tops, black PE shorts & knee pads (optional) 

Costs:  Term 4 Training Fees: $30 per student 
 
The approximate cost for the Term 1 season will be: 

- Super League (1st teams) $230 
- NHSS League (Teams 2 and 3) $90 

This includes hire of top, transport, coaching, and venue costs. 

Costs will be charged to your school account – We cannot refund once the 
registrations close. 

Commitment 
Required: 

Players must make team practices and games a priority over the season and 
organise other commitments around these. If a player cannot make a 
practice through injury/illness or family circumstance, then they must 
inform the coach or manager as soon as possible.   

Registrations: Registrations will open on Tuesday 15th October. 

Registrations will close on Sunday 20th October 

Please register through the Pinehurst School website- Sports Registration | 
Pinehurst School 

Kind regards 

Karen Schulte 
TIC of Volleyball 
Pinehurst School  
Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960  
Email: karen.schulte@pinehurst.school.nz 
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